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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Tom Graf <tom@grafcon.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 3:32 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RO00002520 3800 San Pablo methane mitigation

Mark - this email is to let you know they will begin cutting the slab today for installation of the methane 
mitigation system.  I will update you on when the actual system piping will be installed. 
 
Regards, 
Tom 
 
--  
Tom Graf 
GrafCon 
P.O. Box 1105 
Tiburon, CA 94920 
415-290-5034 
 
 


